
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Debbie Monahan [mailto:dnc@dnc.org.nz]  
Sent: Friday, February 27, 2015 3:28 PM 
To: Enquiries 
Subject: Comment on current .vu consultation 
 
Hello 
 
This is a brief note to express support for the proposal by TRR to develop a Shared Registry System for 
the .vu domain name space.  nz (New Zealand) moved to such a system back in 2002 and now enjoy a 
competitive environment with many authorised registrars working effectively with the .nz registry, and 
with the .nz Domain Name Commission  
 
I note the proposed regulations and consider them very detailed and they show the extensive thinking 
that has gone into this change.  There does appear to be some aspects that have not been fully defined 
and this does raise some questions around the detailed implementation of the change.   
 
As TRR are proposing regulations to set out how .vu will operate, I would pose a question of how any 
changes may be made in future with this approach.  One option that I would suggest to TRR and .vu is to 
have regulations setting out how the space will be managed and policy developed but then complement 
that with a policy framework with more specific details that are developed through an open 
consultation process with the Local Internet Community. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you would like any further detail on any of the comments I have made. 
 
Debbie Monahan 
.nz Domain Name Commissioner 
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